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Cascade Warbirds Squadron #2 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Directors 

11 March 2006, Museum of Flight, Seattle 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1300 hours by CO 

Desmon. 

 

Directors in attendance: High, Rombauer, Jackson, Smyth, 

Kinchen, Caruso, Barry, Williams, Desmon, Renquist, and 

Almstead 

 

Directors absent: Sherman, Anders, Owens, Teeters 

 

Fred reported on the apparent slowness with which this 

year's dues are being paid. Suggestions were received to 

move the "dues notice" to the front page of the newsletter, 

to add the dues expiration date to the mailing label, as well 

as others. He will report specifics after his research is 

complete. 

 

Crash wondered if this was related to his concern 

regarding the strategic direction of the squadron and our 

inability to find a way to get more members more 

involved. A general "think tank" discussion ensued. 

Rebecca offered to call all the members who have not yet 

paid 2006 dues to see if they will share with her any of 

their opinions concerning the squadron. Fred will provide 

her the roster. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was 

adjourned at approximately 1415 hours. 

 

For Cascade Warbirds Squadron #2 

 

Fred C. Smyth 

Adjutant/Finance Officer   
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